
Loop road relocation plan to
be released Tuesday
The draft Relocation Study pertaining to the loop road project
will be available June 5.

People will have until 5pm July 6 to comment on the proposal.

The overall projects involved realigning the highway on the
Nevada  side  from  the  intersection  at  Lake  Parkway  on  the
mountain  side  behind  MontBleu  and  Harrah’s,  then  into
California behind Heavenly Village, Village Center, and then
creating a new alignment between Fern and Echo roads before
rejoining Highway 50.

This would be four-lane highway.

The document being released Tuesday is supposed to outline how
the affected properties – residential and commercial – would
be moved elsewhere in South Lake Tahoe.

Copies of the relocation plan will be available at the TTD
office, which is in the same building at the TRPA in Stateline
– 128 Market St., Ste. 3F. Or call Alfred Knotts for a copy –
(775) 589.5502.

Comments  on  the  relocation  plan  may  be  submitted  to
aknotts@tahoetransportation.org or P.O. Box 499, Zephyr Cove,
NV 89448.

Tahoe Transportation District is the lead agency of the entire
project.
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